National Science Foundation (NSF) Resources Regarding COVID-19

Posted on behalf of the National Science Foundation (NSF)

NSF posted two new resources today to its COVID-19 page:

- Director Córdova's letter to the research community regarding COVID-19
- NSF implementation of OMB Memorandum M-20-17, "Administrative Relief for Recipients and Applicants of Federal Financial Assistance Directly Impacted by the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) due to Loss of Operations"

Visit NSF's Coronavirus information page